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Attached is an updated bored tunnel map that shows a simplified configuration in the south end. The communications 
team would like to use this instead of the existing map (also attached) to illustrate the project to the public. Obviously 
it doesn't offer much detail, but the intent here is to eliminate some confusion by simply showing that drivers can 
connect to both Alaskan Way and the bored tunnel via SR 99. We could add ramps and additional detail as the 
design progresses, should that be desirable. Please let me know your thoughts on this as soon as possible, so we 
can begin incorporating the change into presentations and written materials. Thanks. 
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